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Dear Sir/ Madam
 
I wish to write to express my support for Rural Generalism as a specialty.
 
I am a rural generalist working with RFDS in WA for almost six years. The work we carry out forms a vital
part of the backbone of medical care in rural WA.
 
Many thanks for considering this proposal.
 
Kind regards,
 
Deb Molloy
Dr. ​ Deborah Molloy
Specialist Medical Practitioner MB BCh BAO, MICGP, FRACGP
RFDS Western Operations
3 Eagle Drive
Jandakot WA 6164
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>Providing the finest care to the furthest corners of Australia. Visit us at http://www.flyingdoctor.org.au/wa
​
​RFDS Western Operations respectfully acknowledges the Traditional Owners and Elders of the lands
that we operate within, providing our Service to all that live, work and travel across these lands.




